
CLEMENS CROSSING ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PTA
MINUTES OF GENERAL MEETING

September 19, 2017

The meeting was called to order by PTA President Karen Pang at 6:44pm.

In Attendance
As a school-wide activity, a quorum was assured.  No sign-in sheet was created.

President’s Report (Karen Pang)
• Karen gave an awesome speech about what PTA does and encouraged all in attendance to 

join the PTA and to donate to the membership drive/direct donations.

Read-a-thon (Carrie Seidman)
• Read-a-thon will run from September 25 - October 6
• Please encourage your child to read everyday for participation
• Grade with most participation will win a popsicle party at recess
• This fundraiser is intended for grandparents, aunt and uncles, neighbors, etc.

Treasurer’s Report (Karen Pang for Jeff Bloom)
• Karen presented the 2017-2018 PTA Budget for approval
• She ensured the audience that much time and energy was spent creating this budget for the 

good of CCES students and community.
• Joanna Lake made a motion to approve the budget. Carrie Seidman seconded the motion.  

The vote was unanimous in favor of the motion.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:52pm.


